From: Samantha Bingham 
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 2:00 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Subject: RE: Request Review of 3rd Party Funded Travel: Electric Vehicle Conference 

Dear Richard,

I traveled to Portland, Oregon June 17-21, 2018 to represent the Chicago Department of Transportation at the EV Roadmap 11 electric vehicle and advanced mobility conference. The conference was organized by Force, a nonprofit organization advancing electric, smart and shared transportation modes.  The Chicago Area Clean Cities Coalition (CACC) funded my reasonable travel expenses via support funds the U.S. Department of Energy (USDOE) provides the local coalitions for coordinator training. CACC is a USDOE designated Clean Cities Coalition and incorporated as a 501.c.3 not-for-profit. There was no cost to the City for this travel.

The EV Roadmap 11 Conference was a learning opportunity aligned with my job description and duties. I manage numerous City programs in support of alternative fuels and electric vehicles, such as Drive Clean Chicago and the EV fleet project for the City. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Best Regards,

Samantha Bingham

Clean Transportation Program Director 

Chicago Department of Transportation 

